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Young Professionals- Bridgitte Danhauer said the Young Professionals had their 

annual meeting recently, and they discussed many topics. They talked about new 

membership, and they hope to make election a more timely process. Accounting Circle 

members can let Danhauer know if they know someone who should be considered for 

membership in the Young Professionals. Danhauer shared requirements of new 

members. 

 

High School Day Case and Individual Competition- Amanda Bingemer recapped the 

High School Day event from November. The event stayed under budget. They are 
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Financial Reports- McGuire reviewed the financial reports included in the meeting 

packet. He thanked members for their financial support. 

 

Internships Report- McGuire encouraged members to report any student internship 

opportunities at their companies as some go unreported.   

 

Accountants in the Classroom- Brian Routh thanked the professionals who have 

spoken in his classes, and reported that the openings for the fall are almost taken. He gave 

the spots that are still available. McGuire called this is an important outreach for our 

students. He said nationally enrollment in college accounting classes is continuing to 

drop, and IMA and INCPA have expressed concern about filling positions as baby 

boomers retire.   

 

Speaking Eagles Toastmasters- Thomas Weber is co-advisor. He said Toastmasters 

had a really good year, and ten people earned designations. This is the second time the 

club has received distinguished club designation. There are about 25 members. He asked 

for volunteers to come to the meetings and speak about their careers. 

 

Beta Alpha Psi- McGuire introduced Clark, president of Beta Alpha Psi. He believes 

they will achieve superior status. He is pleased so many students received internships this 
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